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Gloucester Township 
Hiring!
Learn about a job opportunity in our 

Tax Assessor’s Office
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Save The Date:
Gloucester Township Schools Bus Driver/

Aide Job Fair

    GTWorks is  Mayor David R. Mayer’s weekly newsletter that 
informs residents of the current projects and events happening 
in Gloucester Township. 
    From Police Department to Public Works to Department of 
Recreation, we want you to stay In the Know of the latest news 
in our community!

April 29, 2021
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Mainstage Resumes In-Per-
son Classes
Join Mainstage for their 33rd summer!

GTPD Renews Membership in 
the Missing Kids Readiness 

Program 
Gloucester Township Police and Pine Hill Borough Police Depart-
ment renewed their membership in premier missing kids readiness 
program designed to protect children. To renew their membership, 
and to meet the requirements of the Program, the Pine Hill Police 
Department and the Gloucester Township Police Department both 
worked with NCMEC on their missing child policies to ensure they 
met the critical elements of NCMEC’s Law Enforcement Model 
Policy and Procedures for Reports of Missing and Abducted Chil-
dren. In addition, the Command Staffs of both Departments have 
attended training, and all Officers, Patrol Officers, Detectives, 
Sergeants, Lieutenants, and Staff completed the online training 
required for their membership. The Gloucester Township Police 
Department Dispatch Center and Telecommunicators have also 
been re-certified by the NCMEC. Armed with the information, 
knowledge and operational resources gained through meeting the 
Program criteria, the Gloucester Township Police Department and 
Pine Hill Police Department both continue to position themselves 
to respond more quickly, comprehensively, and effectively when a 
child’s life may be at stake.      

Read more at gtpolice.com

https://gtpolice.com/press-release/gloucester-township-police-and-pine-hill-borough-police-department-renew-their-membership-in-premier-missing-kids-readiness-program-designed-to-protect-children/


Are you looking to social distance but still help out in our com-
munity?  Then Kiwanis of Gloucester Township/Blackwood 
is the group for you! They meet twice a month at Lamp Post 
Diner at 6:30 pm. Kiwanis group volunteers for many differ-
ent events like scholarships, children’s garden, and serving 
meals at Ronald McDonald House.  Email dwolf@bhprsd.org 
for more information.

VOLUNTEER WITH 
KIWANIS 

INTERNATIONAL!

GLOUCESTER TOWNSHIP 
JOB OPPORTUNITY

PART-TIME CLERK: TAX ASSESSOR

Mainstage Center for the Arts is excited to announce that 
they have an in-person Summer Stage program planned for 
their 33rd summer! However, some changes are coming to 
their MT Kidz, Apprentice, and Children’s Theatre programs. 
This summer, each program is split into two sessions, each 
with its own major production. Those campers interested 
have the opportunity to participate in both sessions. In ac-
cordance with social distancing guidelines, space this year 
is limited. Spots are filling quickly, so be sure to register to-
day to ensure your place! All programs will take place at 
Camden County College. For more information, including 
dates, pricing, and registration, be sure to visit their website.

https://mainstage.org

MAINSTAGE RESUMES
 IN-PERSON SUMMER STAGE PROGRAM

https://mainstage.org


GLOUCESTER TOWNSHIP POLICE 
OFFICER SPOTLIGHT: 

Lieutenant Mark Benton

This Saturday!
Presented by Camden County Board of Commissioners and the 

Camden County Certified Gardeners.
 - FLOWERS, VEGETABLES AND HERBS FOR SALE

 - TREE SAPLING GIVEAWAY 
 - PLANT CLINIC ONSITE CERTIFIED GARDENERS WILL 
BE AVAILABLE TO ANSWER ALL OF YOUR GARDENING 

QUESTIONS
 - no checks or credit cards – CASH ONLY

Lt. Mark Benton was hired by the Gloucester Township Police 
in 1999 where he attended the Camden County College Police 
Academy Class 29. During his time as a Patrolman, he served 
in the Traffic Safety Unit, the Serious Crash Investigation Team, 
and was a Certified Crash Reconstructionist and Drug Recog-
nition Expert. 
Lt. Benton was promoted to Sergeant in 2010 where he served 
as a Deputy Platoon Commander, Operations Response Unit 
Commander, and Deputy Commander of the Criminal Investi-
gation Unit. He was promoted to Lieutenant in 2015 where he 
served at the Community Relations Bureau Commander, and 
currently serves as a Platoon Commander. 
Lt. Benton served on the Gloucester Township Police Special 
Response Team from 2001 to 2015. He graduated the NJ State 
Association of Chiefs of Police Command and Leadership 
Academy in 2015  and has also received a Bachelor of Sci-
ence Degree. Lt. Benton served his community as a volunteer 
firefighter for the Blackwood Fire Company in the 1990’s. He 
enjoys spending time with his family, trips to Disney World, and 
physical fitness.

Are people coming to your door, selling solar panels or 
offering to replace the siding on your home? 

Each door-to door sales person(s) MUST have a Gloucester Township, 
New Jersey Identification Card issued to them before soliciting.

If they don’t, or claim
their supervisor has 
one, then please DO
NOT conduct business
with them, and call 
Gloucester Township 
Police if they appear 
suspicious. 



Let’s Keep In Touch!
As your Mayor, I’m eager to hear from you should you have questions or concerns; 
so please do not hesitate to call my office at (856) 374-3514 or email me at 
dmayer@glotwp.com
I’d like to thank you for choosing our beautiful Gloucester Township your residence 
and for making our community a great place to live, work and play!

Sincerely, 

Atiya Johnson from Jana’s Hair Salon and Cos-
metology Academy is one of our local business 
owners who have received GT Small Business 

Grant this week. Atiya is pictured here with Michele 
Treger, Mayor’s Aide, who helped Atiya with her 
documents. Apply at https://glotwp.com/cdbg/

Gloucester Township 
Small Business 

Assistance Program

Save the Date: Gloucester Township Public 
Schools Bus Drivers/Bus Aides Job Fair Thursday, 

May 6th, from 4pm to 7pm!

https://glotwp.com/cdbg/

